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MASSES AND INTENTIONS
THIS WEEKEND OF
AUGUST 4-5, 2018
Saturday
5:00 PM 
 Mass 

   Intention:  Ostmaro Barranco (RIP)
   Requested By:  The Carrington Family
Sunday
8:00 AM 
 Mass 
   Intention:  St. Therese Parishioners
Sunday
10:30 AM 
Mass


Intention:  William Carlton (RIP) 
Requested By: Linda Gregory
WEEK OF
AUGUST 6-10, 2018
Monday
11:00 AM Memorial
Mass

Intention:  Monica May (RIP)
Tuesday

No Mass
Wednesday      
12:00 Noon
Mass
   Intention:  Mike Melancon (RIP)   
   Requested By:  Doris Melancon
Thursday      
9:00 AM
Mass
   Intention:  Ellen Groppe (RIP)
Friday

No Mass
WEEKEND OF
AUGUST 11-12, 2018
Saturday
5:00 PM
 Mass 
   Intention:  Darlene Calcagni (RIP)
   Requested By:  Linda O'Connell
Sunday
8:00 AM 
 Mass 
   Intention:  St. Therese Parishioners
Sunday
10:30AM
Mass
  Intention:  Mary Miller (RIP)
   Requested By:  John & Sharon Watts
[image: image2.png]



DAILY SCRIPTURE READINGS

Daily Readings may be found at the
www.USCCB.org website.
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  Donated by:  Lee and Beverly Moore
In Honor and Memory of our parents
BLESSED SACRAMENT CHAPEL

VASE FLOWERS

Perpetual living memorial for Anna Lupei
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  ST. THERESE’S TABERNACLE CANDLE
August 6-12, 2018
In Memory of Adam Jacobus

GIFT GIVING UPDATE

Fiscal Year 7/1/18 through 6/30/2019
Annual operating expense budget:
 $604,400.00
Offertory Totals 

Actual donations 7/29/2018: $5,211.37
Gifts were in envelopes and in loose cash/checks 

Other donations 7/29/2018 not used for

 operations totaled $70.00
In addition we received E-giving support this week totaling $1,461.50
With a Weekend Mass attendance total of 417
"For where your treasure is, there your heart will be also." Matthew 6:21
ENJOY THE CONVENIENCE OF ELECTRONIC GIVING
St. Therese wants to remind you that we offer electronic giving as a way to automate your regular weekly offering.  Electronic giving offers convenience for individual congregation members and provides much-needed donation consistency for our congregation.
· Direct Debit Giving is used to automatically transfer funds from your checking or savings account to the church’s bank account.

· Credit or Debit Card Giving lets you make offerings automatically on a pre-determined schedule using a credit or debit card.

· On-Line Giving lets you go to www.sttheresechurch.info at any time to set up an automatic donation plan, change your donation plan, make a one-time donation or view you online donation history.  

As you contemplate future contributions, please consider electronic giving.  Authorization forms and additional information are available from the church office.
We can accept Visa, MasterCard, Discover,
and American Express, debit cards and savings/checking drafts.
BINGO UPDATE

On July 23, Bingo attendance included 25 players (5 parishioners) and 9 Bingo volunteers; our total deposit was $614.  Calendar year 2018 donations:  $11,421.97, including parish office printer supplies and a donation to SHINE for the Youth Ministry trip, ALC patio concrete, and a vanity for the Rectory master bathroom.  
Plea to the Parish:  The Charitable Gaming Board is seeking Board Members as well as volunteers on Monday nights, including:  Assistant Bingo/Game Managers, Admissions Cashiers, Callers, and Floor Sales personnel.  To volunteer for Bingo, please call Terry   824-9028 or Carol 694-4915.


LITURGICAL MINISTERS NEEDED!
We are in desperate need of anyone interested in becoming a Lector, Eucharistic Minister, Usher, Altar Server or sing in the choir.  Please contact the ministry head or the office if you need further assistance or if you are interested.

MATTHEW:  THE KING AND HIS KINGDOM

Drop in next Saturday, August 11, from 3:00 to 4:30 PM for a discussion on Matthew Chapter 7 and the choices Jesus Christ presents for us in the Kingdom, as these choices relate to Christian Moral Living.  All are welcome!  Contact Kerry Fallon in the parish office with any questions. 


“SUNDAES ON SUNDAY”

All parishioners and their families are invited to a Sunday Ice Cream Social in the church social hall.

Sunday, August 12, 2018

2:00 PM to 4:00 PM

Delicious, make-your-own Sundaes!  (Cones for the children, if they prefer.)

· Door Prizes for adults and Children

· Donation jar for the Youth Ministry

Hosted by the Knights of Columbus Council 9428



SOCIAL MINISTRY

Social Ministry will have a box in the commons to collect school supplies for the Salvation Army from August 4-12.  The supplies will be distributed to students in need in Gloucester County.  Thank you for your support.

LIFE PLANNING SEMINAR

The Diocese of Richmond is hosting a Life Planning Seminar series intended for anyone who would like to learn more about a number of issues that may come as one nears the end of life and considers long-term care.  Some of the topics that will be addressed include:

· Caring for an aging parent or spouse

· Considering assisted living, hospice, or in-home care

· Planning for a Catholic funeral or work with funeral homes and cemeteries. 

· Advance Medical Directives and health care proxies

· The moral teaching of the Church surrounding the end-of-life

· Ordinary versus extraordinary means of care

· Estate planning

Please visit the Richmond Diocese website at http://www.cdrcmfl.org/2018/05/05/lifeplanningseminars-2/, and click on the Life Planning Seminar to register or for more information.


 

NEWS FROM THE DIOCESE OF RICHMOND
“Cybercrime is hitting dioceses nationwide. If/when you receive an email that shows the parish’s pastor or a parish priest as the sender requesting you to purchase a gift card, rest assured it is a scam. Parishioners can and should contact the parish to verify the legitimacy of any suspicious request received through email. All cybercrime should be reported to the FBI at https://www.ic3.gov/default.aspx. It is up to the victim of cyber-crimes to file complaints.”


CAREFREE SENIORS

If you and your friends are over 60, please plan to join our group “Carefree Seniors”.  We meet the third Wednesday of every month at 1:00 PM in the church social hall.  Our next gathering will be on Wednesday, August 15.  Our goals are to have an outing, a fun and an educational session once a quarter.  Everyone that is over 60 is invited (you don’t have to be a member of St. Therese Church).  If you would like additional information, please contact Frank Rivera at cisci7@cox.net or Pat Snyder at pbspat@gmail.com
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SAVE THE DATE

Annual Parish Picnic

Feast of St. Therese

Sunday, September 30, 2018 

12:00 Noon until 3:00 PM

Food, Fun, Music

Mark your calendars!
 “Whoever believes in me will never thirst.”





Eighteenth Sunday of Ordinary Time





August 5, 2018








